CHIEF EXECUTIVE'S LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING



21st November, 2005 


Meeting commenced:
9.30 a.m.

"
ended:
9.50 a.m.

PRESENT:
Councillor John Merry - in the Chair


Councillor David Lancaster

OFFICERS:
John Willis - Chief Executive 



Ruth Fairhurst - Head of Regeneration 



Cath Inchbold - Assistant Director (Strategy and Resources) 


Sue Hill - Acting Head of Marketing and Communications


Mike Relph - Senior Committee Administrator

	
	Item
	Decision/Action/Information



	1.
	Minutes of 14th November, 2005
	AGREED:
THAT the record of the Briefing held on 14th November, 2005, be noted.



	2.
	Marketing Update
	The Acting Head of Marketing and Communications reported on the success of the Exchequer Team of the Customer and Support Services Directorate in receiving an award for their activities.



	3.
	Chief Executive’s Update
	The Chief Executive Reported on:-

· A meeting to be held with representatives of the BBC on 24th November, 2005, with regard to the proposed relocation of some of their broadcasting activities to the North West

· Arrangements for Chief Executive interviews to be held on 23rd and 24th November, 2005

· Magistrate court proposals



	4.
	Maternity Facilities at Hope Hospital
	AGREED:
THAT Sue Hill be requested to prepare a press release outlining the City Council’s opposition to relocate maternity facilities away from Hope Hospital.



	5.
	Living Landmarks Lottery Projects
	Cath Inchbold provided background with regard to the following proposed projects:-

· Restoration of Manchester, Bolton, Bury Canal

· Irwell Riverside Walkway

AGREED:
THAT the Irwell Riverside Walkway be suggested as the City Council’s preferred project, subject to further consideration being given to the matter at the Regeneration Initiatives Cabinet Working Group.



	6.
	Early Warning System
	AGREED:
THAT the report be noted.
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